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MEMO RAND UM

To: Joe T. Baker, P.E.
LTRC Director

From: Johnny B. Bradberry

Secretary

Re: Cancellation of 2006 Louisiana Transportation Engineering Conference

I have reviewed and concur with the recommendations of the Planning Committee for the
captioned conference that this event scheduled for February 2006 be cancelled. It is clear
that the impact of Katrina and Rita necessitate that the Department and the transportation
community focus their time and effort in rebuilding our transportation infrastructure. It is
anticipated that this event will be rescheduled for February 2007 and that the planning
structure and assignments now in place will be utilized for that event.

Please express my appreciation to all who have contributed to the planning of the
conference to date, along with my support and encouragement for holding this event in
February 2007.

Committee Chairs
Section Heads
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